Dike, Darlene

From: McDougall, Alex

Sent: 13 April 2015 10:06

To: Planning

Subject: FW: additional historical evidence on Briardale Gardens

Attachments: 33 BRIARDALE GARDENS - BP1 001.jpg; 33 BRIARDALE GARDENS - BP2 001.jpg; 33

BRIARDALE GARDENS - BP3 001,jpg; 33 BRIARDALE GARDENS - BP4 001,jpg

Would you please redact and log the below objection?

Alex McDougall
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 0207 974 2053

From: Rupert McNeil

Sent: 11 April 2015 10:42

To: McDougall, Alex

Cc: nicole sochor; Penelope Davis

Subject: additional historical evidence on Briardale Gardens

Dear Mr McDougall
We wanted to ensure that you had some additional historical information relevant to the application.

A neighbour, a local historian, kindly researched the Metropolitan Archives and unearthed the architectural drawings for numbers 33 to 35
Briardale Gardens, dating back to 1904.

You will see that this clearly shows that both semi detached houses were built with a jutting our rear, and that our own “extension” followed
the original outline, as we previously explained.

Our neighbour has also provided further corroboration on the previous use of the land as a brickfield (referenced in our experts’ reports).
He was able to find a report in the Counties & Middlesex Counties Courier Gazette of 6
July 1889 concerning the decision of the Hampstead Vestry to place advertisements in
the local newspapers asking for evidence, if any, of 'a public footpath leading from
Platt's Lane across the brickfield into Finchley New Road'. The brickfield appears on

historic maps of the area. The stream running down the back of the Briardale Gardens
houses would, we believe, have been the water supply for the brickfield.

With kind regards
Rupert

Rupert McNeil
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